Minutes 6-12 PAC Meeting MSSD 14 1/6/2021

In attendance:

Coralyn Gauvin, Gisela Spencer, Megan Schulze, Susan Taylor Dustin Cady

Minutes from 12/2/2020 meeting - reviewed & Approved

Dustin Cady MSMS Report

Today was the first day back with teachers. Hoping for a more consistent semester in terms of students being on campus.

Idea - for teachers or students - Can we have a BBQ so people can gather safely outside.

When the weather is nicer maybe?

Teacher Appreciation week is the first week in May

We can ask parents to contribute money or food

PAC Response - Don't think potluck type food donations are viable this year.

Treasury Report

Last \$5300.38 Keurigs cost \$499.98 Balance \$4,800.50

Popcorn Party

Estimated \$100 for popcorn

Should they buy popcorn? Coralyn - yes, the office should purchase so supplies are ready when we are

We can do popcorn in Feb or March

Smoothies Welcome Back

Smoothies for return to school

Expenses for the smoothie - is it fully borne by PAC

Or will it be split by PHC -

\$300 total for both schools

Dustin Cady will call PHC

Edit - Dustin Cady reported to PAC in an email dated 1/8/21

I spoke with PHC about chipping in for smoothies. They can contribute \$150.

Fundraiser Status

Spiritwear Fundraiser earned - \$203

Everything has been distributed

One of the guardians said the hoodie she ordered is too small and wanted to exchange it with the printer. The shirts are custom made per order, and can not be exchanged or returned. Coralyn posted on Facebook trying to help her sell the hoodie.

Would like to do another Spirit Store August for Back to School

Cards for a Cause

Sela - can do it now in time for Valentines Cards Sela will verify if they have Valentine's cards

Book Fair

No because of Covid

Brick

Dustin Cady - the district is working with an architectural plan to work on the facilities planning for the next 10-20 years. Not a good time to ask people to fund this larger expense

Food Box

Christy was working on and the restaurant she talked to said they couldn't because of the current Covid situation

Projects

Marquees Good project to have in mind but unrealistic this year

Keurig machines - The Machines cost more than budgeted, so we couldn't also get K-cups - looking for donations from people

Smoothies - Susan Taylor can design a poster

Popcorn - Date TBD. Maybe prior to spring break was suggested by Megan Schultz

Mini Grants - typically do in January. Middle school knows about these.

The high School teachers probably don't even know these exist.

The teacher fills in a proposal and we vote on whether to approve with a budget for less than \$250. At the middle school we typically gave \$100 or less. We can review in groups so we can compare and contrast the merits. I don't think we have received any this year. We should probably reach out to the teachers so they know we have this program available to them.

Forms need to be updated to include High School Need documentation in order to approve use of PAC funds Sela said she can create a google form for the Teacher's Mini Grant

Reviewed By-Laws

Minor changes made by Coralyn Gauvin and Megan Schulze We need a mission statement Vote to approve it - approved with knowledge that we need to add a mission statement

Senior Committee

Christie Davis suggested through Coralyn the need for a formation of a Senior Committee.

Next meeting will be Feb 3